
Household 
Product 
Stewardship 
Alliance



Who is HPSA?

The Household Product Stewardship 
Alliance (HPSA) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization established to implement 
Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR) 
laws for Household Hazardous Waste 
(HHW) materials.

HPSA aims to serve as the Stewardship 
Organization (SO) in Vermont. 

https://www.hpsalliance.org/

https://www.hpsalliance.org/


Who is Leading HPSA?

HPSA is temporarily led by The Household 
& Commercial Products Association 
(HCPA).

HCPA is a 501(c)(6) trade association 
representing approximately 240 
companies that manufacture, formulate, 
distribute, and sell products for 
household, institutional, commercial, and 
industrial use.

https://www.thehcpa.org/

https://www.thehcpa.org/


Why Temporarily?

The Stewardship Organization should be 
producer-led with the objective of 
providing a compliance pathway for 
producers with legal obligations under 
Vermont’s law.



Why Should Producers Get 
Involved with HPSA? 

Producers will be subject to a sales ban
unless they are participating in a 
stewardship organization (such as HPSA) 
implementing an approved collection 
plan. 

Only one stewardship organization is 
allowed in Vermont at the start of the 
program. 



When Do Producers Need to 
Register with HPSA? 

Producers must register with HPSA by 
April 30, 2025, to ensure ample time for 
HPSA to collect the information needed to 
set accurate fees and submit the required 
list of participating manufacturers and 
associated brands and products, as well 
as the five-year collection plan, to ANR by 
the July 1, 2025, deadline. 



How do I Register?

The registration portal is under 
construction.  

To stay up-to-date on news and events 
and receive an alert when the portal is 
open, please fill out this form.

Producers can also contact HPSA at 
Info@HPSalliance.org.  

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/917f40ba07a241c8b7ed701994fd0ee9
mailto:Info@HPSalliance.org


Anything Else?

HPSA is seeking founding members, who 
will serve as Board members, to provide 
funding for start-up costs.

Investing in HPSA offers a unique 
opportunity to lead in innovative product 
stewardship solutions.

Producers interested in helping lead 
HPSA can fill out this form and also 
contact us at Info@HPSalliance.org.

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/6c2889f86760411286f7176e9ed8c48e
mailto:Info@HPSalliance.org


Thank you

Nicholas Georges
ngeorges@thehcpa.org
Molly Blessing
mblessing@thehcpa.org

mailto:ngeorges@thehcpa.org
mailto:ngeorges@thehcpa.org
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